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From: Kathleen M. Boehm <dawsonboehm@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:58 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Public Comment for 12/3/2024 Board of Supervisors Meeting Departmental Agenda

Item 3 (Speed Limits)

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| support lower speed limits for providing bicycle safety .

Kathleen Boehm 805.687.6218.6218



